
 

 

Notice: Responding to COVID – 19 
Effective March 17, 2020 - International Bank of Chicago will follow the guidance of the 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) to make sure that     COVID-19 does not 

expose further. Our branches are operating with normal business hours with restrictions on 

lobby traffic to follow guidelines for social distancing designed to protect public health. We are 

sanitizing our locations by routinely wiping down all hard surfaces in the branches and drive up 

windows and night deposit terminals.  

 

Restricted Lobby Access: Lobby areas at all branches will be closed to the public based on 

requests for social distancing to help protect high-risk groups as defined by our public health 

officials. All locations will remain open to serve clients only through the drive-up windows, the 

night deposit terminals and via telephone.  

 

Branch Closures: When we are made aware of potential direct exposure to the virus, that 

location may be temporarily closed to undergo deep cleaning. In some cases, a branch may be 

closed for longer periods related to the inability to safely conduct transactions and maintain 

social distance between clients and our employees.  

 

Other Ways to Bank with Us: As we work through this National Emergency, we encourage 

our clients to use Mobile and Online Banking. If you need assistance via phone, please call your 

local branch for assistance.  

We truly appreciate your business, thank you for your understanding as we work through 

this period together. Please visit our website for further updates, 

www.inbk.com .  

 

Locations 

5069 N Broadway St. Chicago, IL    Ph. 773-769-2899 

217 W Cermak Rd. Chicago, IL    Ph. 312-842-2899 

1860 N Mannheim Rd. Stone Park, IL   Ph. 708-410-2899     

9380 W Ballard Rd. Des Plaines, IL   Ph. 847-297-2222 

2 West Main St. Port Jervis, NY    Ph. 845-672-0128 

1210 Central Ave. Wilmette, IL    Ph. 847-920-1400  

http://www.inbk.com/

